
Draft July 18th, 2016 MAC Meeting Summary 

 

 

Steve Offerman of Supervisor Steve Bennett’s Office called the roll.   MAC members Terry Wright, Jill 

Borgeson, Chris Cohen, and Grace Malloy were present. 

Steve Quilici reported on recent activity of the City Planning Commission, Steve said permit activity 

has increased.  Jan Deitrich reported on activities of VC Climate hub, and Russel Sperry of the Ojai 

Bicycle Coalition reported on activities and upcoming meetings. 

Planning Director Kim Prillhart, Shelly Sussman, and Susan Curtis of the County Planning Division 

provided an overview of the process, timeline, and scope of the update of the County General Plan.  

A survey of community preferences was conducted and compiled and the County Public Health 

Department surveyed attendees regarding health and wellness. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM. 


